
County Road 31 and County Road 74 Study 
Project Overview

COUNTY PROJECTS 
31-115 AND 74-011

Recommend 
pedestrian/bicycle 
crossing locations 
and improvements 
(Denmark Ave)

Evaluate 
intersection 
control types

Develop a preferred 
design for a new 
Vermillion River 
bridge (Denmark Ave) 

including a grade separated 
greenway trail connection

Review the corridors 
for access, safety, 
speed management, 

and mobility improvement 
opportunities

Develop a layout  
to modernize the 
corridors with 

an urban section and non-
motorized facilities 

Recommend  
stormwater 
management 
improvements

PROJECT TIMELINE

October 2024 to December 2024  
Data Collection and Analysis

January 2025 to  
August 2025 

Alternatives Development 

September 2025 to 
October 2025 

Recommendations and 
Preliminary Design 

Public Information 
Meeting #1

Public Information Meeting #2   
WE ARE HERE

Public Information 
Meeting #3 

Project Location Map

For more information

Stay up to date by visiting  
www.dakotacounty.us and search  
‘County Project 31-115’ or ‘County  
Project 74-11’ or scan the QR code.

You can also contact the county’s 
project manager if you have 
questions:

Project Contact: Hassan Hussein 
hassan.hussein@co.dakota.mn.us • 952-891-7105

Dakota County and the City of Farmington are 
conducting a corridor study of:

 ● County Road 31 (Denmark Avenue) from  
County Road 50 to County Road 74 

 ● County Road 74 (220th Street) from  
County Road 31 to Honeysuckle Lane

As development continues in Farmington, these 
corridors will carry increasing traffic volumes and 
continue to provide access to adjacent residential, 
recreational, and institutional land uses.  The 
corridor study will develop a vision for these 
corridors that will balance the needs of all users.   

STUDY GOALS


